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Wall, Treeva

From: Koontz, Lori

Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2016 9:19 AM

To: Wall, Treeva; Dean, Randy; Harker, Patti

Cc: Wilkins, Temia; Johnson, Jeff

Subject: FW: FYI- Foxfie Ln.

FYI… in case you get calls again. 

 
Lori 

 

From: Bunt, Dennis  

Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2016 4:57 PM 

To: Koontz, Lori <LKoontz@lakecountyfl.gov> 

Subject: FYI- Foxfie Ln. 

 

Lori, 

 

We have received calls from a Ms. Carla Blake about a gentleman who fenced his property.  She is claiming that he 

fenced the RW of way in which they drive.  My staff has been out and we have checked the ariels and found the area 

they are driving on is beyond the cut out dirt road.  There is a RW but the remaining RW is actually across the street.  I 

am giving you a heads up as she may call PW.  Feel free to contact me if she does.  I will send a more detailed report 

tomorrow.  Thanks 

 

 

Dennis A. Bunt │ Code Enforcement Supervisor 

Code Enforcement Services 

Department of Community Safety & Compliance 

P.O. Box 7800 │ 315 West Main St. │Tavares, FL  32778-7800 

W: www.lakecountyfl.gov  │ Phone:352-742-3953 

 
 

� Go Green: Please do not print this email unless you really need to.     
Please note:  Florida has a very broad public records law.  Most written communication to or from government officials regarding government/public business is 

public record available to the public and media upon request.  Your e-mail communications may be subject to public disclosure. 

Let Lake County help your business grow. For questions on how to start or relocate a business call 352.343.9867 

www.BusinessInLakeFL.com 

 


